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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I can’t believe that we are approaching the half term already. The        

children have thoroughly enjoyed learning about space and have been 

very enthusiastic learning new facts about the planets.  

After half term we continue on our journey as we travel back in time to 

look at dinosaurs. I am hoping that the children are just as excited as they 

have been about space.  

Any questions then please feel free to ask.  

Many Thanks 

Miss Correnti  

THANK YOU! 
 

Thank you for all your donations for junk modelling.  
We have a lovely selection for the children to use creatively. 

We will let you know when we need some more. 
They loved using all the tubes to make rockets.  

 
 



Don’t Forget...... 
 

Every Wednesday morning from 8.45-9.05 is  
Reading morning.   

This is an opportunity for you to 
come into class and read a story 
with your child. You can either 
pick one of our stories or bring 

your own from home.  

Don’t forget to log onto the Interactive Learning Diary to view 
what your child has been learning. It would be lovely to see what 
they can do at home too. If you need help accessing them, then 

please come and see us so we can arrange this.  

 
We are holding a Sponsored Run on  

 
Wednesday 21st March 

 
This is to help raise money for Tommy’s.  

This is a baby charity funding research into miscarriage, still 
birth and premature birth.  

 

I will send out sponsorship forms after half term 
for you to start collecting.  

               Thank you.  



Dates for your Diaries: 
 
Friday 9th February        Coffee Morning 
Monday 12th - Friday 16th February      Half Term 
Monday 19th February      INSET DAY 
Tuesday 27th February       Fluoride Application Reception 
Thursday 1st March       World Book Day 
Wednesday 7th March       Maths Morning 
Wednesday 28th March       Class Assembly Reception 
(time to be confirmed) 
Thursday 29th March      Last day of term 
Friday 30th March - Friday 13th April  Easter Break 
Monday 16th April       Return to school  

Just a Reminder…… 
 

                    Drop In Coffee Morning 
 

                      We are holding a little  
get together on  

 

Friday 9th February at 9am 
 

It is an opportunity to meet with others as well as 
look at our focus for the term to help support your 

child in their learning.  
 


